
As a part of Kent State University’s $1 billion-plus, 10-year campus transformation 
plan, the new College of Business Administration building marks the first phase in 
the University’s gateway to a distinctive Kent State.

The new College of Business Administration building is proposed to anchor in the 
transformation of the front campus along East Main Street, which will include a 
signature gateway to the university, additional green spaces and a new parking 
structure. A mock trading floor and a 400-seat theater are among other features of 
the  proposed glass-walled $73 million project.

The proposed building includes a variety of classroom and learning laboratories, 
faculty and administrative offices, study and gathering spaces, and common 
areas that will encourage greater collaboration among students, faculty, staff and 
business leaders. The new building will model the type of learning environment that 
best supports students who will become the business leaders and entrepreneurs 
of the future.

COLLEGE OF BUSINESS ADMINISTRATION
KENT STATE UNIVERSITY

                 Location:                          
       Kent, OH

                Project Scope:                     
      156,000 SF

                 Total Project Cost:   
       $73,000,000

                 Completion Date:                     
       2021 (Scheduled)


